From: tleanor pect RN

Sent: 20 February 2023 14:00

To: Town Planning

Subject: Applications 2022/2118 & 2022/3796
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

L

Applications 2022/2118 & 2022/3796
I would like to strongly object to the above planning applications.

In addition to considering the first application in isolation, I would also wish to object on the
basis that the developer is submitting a series of smaller applications along the street (4-6 / 8-
14/ 16-18 Oatlands Drive) that will in combination add to around 120 flats thus replacing 8
family homes.

This in itself is drastically out of character with the residential neighbourhood and will result
in changing the look and density of the street, and have detrimental consequences on traffic
safety and overspill parking into Ashley Close

I respectfully request that you remain consistent with your rejection to this application, re.
your rejection of the original application for §-14 Oatlands Drive. We believe that had these
applications been submitted as one larger combined application, then the public outcry would
have been much greater and the government inspector would, most likely, have upheld your
rejection decision instead of favouring the developer.

Yours sincerely,

Eleanor Peet (Mrs.)
24, Ashley Close
Walton-on-Thames
KT12 1BJ
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